Dear Mark Ruskell MSP

I am writing to make clear I DO NOT support your Proposal for a Members' Bill on 20mph zones. I am responding as an individual member of the public. 

1. I fully reject your proposal to replace the 30mph default speed limit on restricted roads with a 20mph limit.

2. This proposal is the worst way to deliver on its aims and on Scottish Government policy, which does not support 20mph zones in residential areas. 

3. The proposal will make our streets less efficient, delay traffic, increase travel time and create pollution , causing increased costs for businesses and reducing individuals quality of life. Everyone needs to travel however only a few people live clsoe to their jobs.

4. See answer to 3 for disadvantages.
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